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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23)

The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Wed 4/26/2023 1:16 PM

To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>;Nicole Alvarez
<nicole.alvarez@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Monique  Bravo Lerena

BC ID Number * @00775079

BC Email * monique.bravo1367@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * finacial aid advisor

Tell us about you: * Eat at resturants often

Check Semesters * Other:

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. At least 100 word statement is needed. *

Hello, good afternoon. My name is Monique Bravo Lerena, and I am appealing the charge the BCSGA program
puts on my account. The reasoning behind my appeal is that it will be unnecessary for me. I am taking two
courses over the summer to finish GE courses and transfer them over to my current University. All courses I am
taking at BC are online and only in the summer, after I will no longer be attending BC unless needed again in the
future, therefore there is no need for me to purchase the BCSGA program. Thank you and have a nice day.
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